
As the former Governor of

Washington, U.S. Secretary of

Commerce, and U.S. Ambassador to

China, Gary Locke has been a

leader in education, employment,

trade, health care, human rights,

immigration reform, privacy, and

the environment. Gary currently

serves as the interim president of

Bellevue College.

A special thanks to Gary for

attending our Inaugural Golf

Tournament and sharing his words

with the participants. 

" ... so much of the
quality of care at

[Seattle] Children's is
because of the

constant research
and innovation that

occurs."
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What a turnout we had for our

Innovation Guild tournament this

month! We had over 120 players &

volunteers come to this event at the

Plateau Club. A big thanks to the

Plateau Golf Club for hosting our

tournament. 

Thank you again to our sponsors

Intuitive X, AccelOne, and Seven Ways

 Consulting. Without their help, we

could not have put on such a fantastic

event!

We'd like to extend another big thank

you to our two special guests, former

Washington Governor Gary Locke and

Miss Washington USA Mazzy Eckel!

Ian Olson won the putting contest

1st place was the Friendly Earth team

which was captained by Andrew Shute

2nd place was the IntuitiveX team

captained by our very own Jeff Roh

Inaugural Golf Tournament

Guild Highlight:
Gary Locke
Former Governor of Washington 
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- Special Guest Gary Locke
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Missed the Golf Tournament? Don't

worry! Join us for our next event

happening in Fall of 2022. Expect to see

a collaboration and presentation with

one of our innovators. Keep an eye on

your inbox or check our website for

event updates. Thank you for

supporting the Innovation Guild! 

Upcoming Events

The Seattle Children’s Guild Association

is the largest all-volunteer fundraising

network for any hospital in the nation.

We serve as the umbrella organization

for all our guilds, and we support their

efforts by providing inspiration,

fundraising advice, and resources.

D o n ' t  m i s s  o u t .  F o l l o w  u s  h e r e !

Highlights from the Tournament

Ways to  Support  

Become a member

Become a volunteer

Donate today!

Visit our membership page

Visit our volunteer page

Email: info@scinnovation.org

https://www.instagram.com/theinnovationguild/
https://www.facebook.com/Seattle-Childrens-Innovation-Guild-100537239356058
https://www.linkedin.com/company/seattle-childrens-innovation-guild/
https://scinnovation.org/donate-microgrants/
https://scinnovation.org/donate-microgrants/
https://scinnovation.org/
https://scinnovation.org/
https://scinnovation.org/membership/
https://scinnovation.org/become-a-volunteer/

